
 
 
 

Curriculum and Instruction  
Staffing: 
 

Administrative Assistant/Attendance – Trudy Holtsclaw 
Administrative Assistant/ECA – Mary Paprocki 
Auto Collision Repair – Ed Callico 
Career Pathway Specialist (includes Business/Education Liaison duties) – Posted 8/11/2014 
Electronics & Computer Technology – OPEN 
English Integration Specialist – Renae Fife 
Instructional Assistant – Karen Loewen 
Math Integration Specialist – Joe Cougill 
Media/Communications Specialist – Kathryn Steele 
Special Education/Resource – Christina Todd 
Student Services Specialist – Karin Graves 
VU Recruitment Partner – Working out details of position/grant 

 

Professional Development: 
Mr. Jacobs led a New Teacher Orientation and Mr. Courtney led an Instructional Assistant/Substitute workshop on July 24. 
 

Lynda Jackson led our Technology Centers that Work Site Development Workshop on July 28-29.  She assisted the teachers in 
identifying 6 areas of focus from the Technical Assistance Visit Report that will guide our improvement areas over the next 
couple of years.  Teachers rated their top three choices from the six, and will be placed on committees to address these items.  
The six areas are as follows: 

• Boot Camp 
• Increase Industry Certifications/Engagement 
• Marketing 
• PBIS (Positive Behavior Instructional Supports) 
• Senior Projects 
• Technology Plan 

 
CTE Innovations Grant 
Sending schools will be made aware of the process for applying for and reimbursement of the CTE Innovations grant.  
Information was shared with Superintendents at Monday’s meeting, and after feedback, will be distributed electronically to 
schools. 

 
Principal  
Students: 
Students are getting settled in here at C9. Had convocation with all the students Monday of this week.  Went very well! Lots of 
positive energy, culture, and maturity in the building among both sessions. 

Teachers: 
Working hard, getting back into the swing of things!  New teachers are doing great so far with students.  Two day in-service July 
28th, and 29th went very well with teachers and TCTW!  Positive outcome!!! 

Indiana State University Update: 
I met with my new supervisor, Dr. Tom Whitaker, as well as my regional cohort group two weeks ago at ISU.  

 

High School Division 

August 11, 2014 

Prepared by:  Nicole Otte, Lawrence Courtney, Renae Fife/Karin Graves 
      

This Month’s Highlights 



Student Services 
Guidance has been very busy dealing with new enrollments, schedule changes, and questions communicated by counselors, 
parents, and students.  Students overall seem to be having a positive beginning to the new school year.  Several schools have 
already begun to schedule tours and student shadowing.  It is now coming time to choose new Student Ambassadors to help 
assist in these areas.  Our Career Pathway Specialist (and new Student Services Coordinator), Karin Graves, assisted in these 
duties. 

 


